CSHS P&C Office Bearers & sub Committees

Office Bearers:

President: Helen Shogren

Vice President: David Harris & Lucinda Coalter

Treasurer: David HuntSecretary: Jenny Watson

Sub Committees:

Arts: Chair
Sarah Towner

Facilities Upgrade: Chair - Sharon Baldwinson

What is a P& C Association?

"a group of community minded people, parents and citizens, who take on a more formal role to assist the school"

We are involved in providing:

- · feedback on school policies and activities
- additional resources to be used to enhance student learning
- parents with opportunities to be involved in their child's education.

Functions of the P&C

- Encourage closer cooperation between the parents, teachers, staff, members of the community, and support our school.
- Provide advice and recommendations to the principal on issues and concerns in respect of students and the general operation and management of the school.
- Provide or assist in the provision of financial or other resources or services for the benefit of students of the school.
- Support the Arts sub committee to assist with fund raising for the Arts/Music/Performance/Media department.

Fundraising?

- We run our own registered 'not for profit' businessesthe Canteen and Uniform shop.
- We don't run fetes but we do have 'entertainment evenings/activities, and other fund raising events
- Annual Trivia Night
- Voluntary P+C Levy Building fund (tax deductible) Our current project is the Canteen/Uniform Shop Upgrade. Building due to begin Term 1 2016.

Volunteers Needed

- To help in our Canteen for 1 hour once a week/fortnight/month.
- BBQ for Arts Committee and Bunnings Fundraisers
- QCS lunch for Year 12 students
- Performance/Arts/Music evenings and events
- Grant writing (maybe your workplace has a grant we can access – especially financial institutions)
- Become a committee or sub-committee member

How you can help

- We all lead busy lives and getting to monthly meetings can be tough. Sometimes we need input for decisions and just some feedback.
- If you are willing to spend some small time to assist we can make informed decisions to help our school.
- Sign on to be a Canteen Volunteer.
- Join the P&C, a great way to find out what is going on at school and to be involved.
- We are looking forward to getting to know many of you and our next meeting is on 17th February 2016 at 7pm at the Resource Centre (library)